
Trade and Industry Department services
to resume tomorrow

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:
 
Please broadcast the following special announcement immediately, and repeat
it at frequent intervals:
 
     The Trade and Industry Department announces that as Tropical Cyclone
Warning Signal No. 8 has been cancelled at 4.20pm, its public services will
resume tomorrow (July 18).
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